
 

          
 

 

My 3 tops tips for starting secondary school… 

Contact me: 

 

Dear Year 7 Students,  

I am excited about meeting you all in September. This is my first year at Corby Business 

Academy, so I know how you are all feeling about starting somewhere new.  

I previously taught in a school for students with special educational needs in Wellingborough. I 

have been teaching since 2001.  

I am looking forward to working with you during your time with us.  

 

Likes: Cats (I have one called Penny), watching medical 

dramas.  

Favourite Drink: Lemon and Lime or a mug of coffee    

Favourite Colour: Spending lots of nice quality time with 

family and friends, yoga, long walks and baking  

Favourite Food: All food. I like Chinese and Indian food 

the best 

Favourite place visited: Prague 

Favourite Lessons: English and Maths 

Fun fact: I enjoy writing short stories for children 

 

1. Ask for help if you are unsure  

2. Treats others with kindness 

3. Try your best and smile 

Where to find me: 

 

In the Unit Provision  

Or  

COMMS Lower Floor CL6 

 

 

If you have any questions please contact me on 

the e-mail address below: 

samantha.Laywood-

Hill@corbybusinessacademy.org  

 

Mrs Laywood-Hall - Teaching Staff  
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